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Statement from Chancellor Phyllis Wise regarding the proposed boycott by U.S. universities of 
Israeli academic institutions 

The University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign opposes the boycott of Israeli academic 
institutions and endorses the statement made by the AAU. At Illinois, we value academic 
freedom as one of our core principles and cherish the critical importance of the ability of faculty 
to pursue learning, discovery and engagement without regard to political considerations. Our 
institution opposes any efforts to limit the ability of our faculty to work with scholars from 
other institutions around the world, and we encourage such connections, as collaboration is 
one of our core values in the pursuit of knowledge. 

Individual faculty are free to express their personal opinions on the proposed resolution, 
however, they are not acting on behalf of the university. 

RECOMMENDATION 
The Senate Executive Committee recommends the Senate of the Urbana-Champaign Campus 
endorse the Chancellor’s statement on the Israeli Universities Boycott. 
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